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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that Okaloosa County’s Public Information Office and Public Safety Department 
will host a Hurricane Preparedness Expo on Saturday, May 11, 2024 from 10 a.m.- 2p.m. at the Okaloosa 
County Administration Building, located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway in Shalimar, FL. The public is welcome 
to attend. 

This is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by the provisions of 
section 286.011, Florida Statutes. However, two or more members of the Board of County 
Commissioners may be in attendance. 

Event details: 

May 11, 2024 
Hurricane Preparedness Expo 
10 a.m.-2p.m. 
Okaloosa County Administration Building 
1250 North Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, Florida 
Event info: https://fb.me/e/6DKTniCkB 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications for 
access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commissioner’s office 
described above and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide the 
requested service. 
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